Dear Parent/Carer,

Throughout the course of this academic year we will be holding various exhibitions at the end of the
day in the school hall.

This is an opportunity to invite parents and carers into school to see the children’s work on display.

For each exhibition classes will be split across two different dates. We will inform you of the date
and time of the exhibition for your child by letter closer to the time.

Please ensure you check myschoolapp and our school facebook page on a regular basis to ensure
you do not miss out on any of our upcoming events in school.

Thank you

Mrs A Willis
Head Teacher
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